The Governor and Company of the Bank of Ireland (Bank of Ireland)

Update in relation to Bank of Ireland’s EU Restructuring and Viability Plan
21 April 2011

Bank of Ireland announces the sale of its 50% holding in Paul Capital Investments LLC (“PCI”), a
private equity fund of funds manager, to the firm’s existing management team. The Group’s share
of PCl’s net assets was c.€10 million at 31 December 2010 and therefore the disposal will have a
negligible impact on the Group’s capital position. This sale represents the Group’s exit from
institutional fund management and the completion of another element of the Group’s EU
Restructuring and Viability Plan.

Ends

For further information, please contact:

John O'Donovan Group Chief Financial Officer +353 (0) 76 623 4703
Andrew Keating Director of Group Finance +353(0) 1637 8141
Dan Loughrey Head of Group Communications +353 (0) 76 623 4770

Tony Joyce Head of Group Investor Relations +353 (0) 76 623 4729



